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I am excited to heartily endorse this bill that addresses some of the outrageous fraud 

and abuse of Oregon's election system. Having canvassed as a PCP, I have 

witnessed first hand how the lack of trust in our mail-in elections has suppressed 

voter participation; many believe their vote simply will not count (because of 

tabulation fraud, or illegal dilution by fake opposition ballots). We simply must return 

to one-person, one-vote, citizen-verified,  same-day election hand counting. Any 

participation in elections by machine "counting" can and will be manipulated. 

 

I would further support an amendment that makes election day a holiday to 

emphasize it's importance to preserving a free, representative society. 

 

Thanks! Let's bring Oregon into compliance with Federal actions to preserve our 

Republic! 

 

 


